To our Parliament Representative,

It is very important for Christian schools to
have the right to exclusion so that children
within these schools can grow their faith.
Christian schools are essential to allow the
next generation to get to know God to the
fullest. As a Christian parent it is very
important to me that my children are
raised in a Christian school which fully
supports their faith.

Sincerely
Jocelyn Asquith



